
 

 

SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 
COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 
WASHINGTON, DC 20515-6128 

 
Subcommittee on Asia and the Pacific 

Steve Chabot (R-OH), Chairman 
 

May 22, 2014 
 

TO:  MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS  
 

You are respectfully requested to attend an OPEN hearing of the Committee on Foreign 
Affairs, to be held by the Subcommittee on Asia and the Pacific in Room 2172 of the Rayburn 
House Office Building (and available live on the Committee website at 
www.foreignaffairs.house.gov):  

 
DATE:   Thursday, May 29, 2014 
 
TIME:  2:00 p.m.  
 
SUBJECT:  Energy Needs in Asia: The U.S. Liquefied Natural Gas Option 
 
WITNESSES:  Mr. Mikkal E. Herberg 

Research Director 
Energy Security Program 
The National Bureau of Asian Research 
 
Ms. Jane Nakano 
Fellow 
Energy and National Security Program 
Center for Strategic and International Studies 
 
Ms. Diane Leopold 
President 
Dominion Energy 
Dominion 

 
*NOTE: Witnesses may be added. 
 

By Direction of the Chairman 
 

The Committee on Foreign Affairs seeks to make its facilities accessible to persons with disabilities. If you are in need of special 
accommodations, please call 202/225-5021 at least four business days in advance of the event, whenever practicable. Questions with regard to 
special accommodations in general (including availability of Committee materials in alternative formats and assistive listening devices) may be 
directed to the Committee. 
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